
H-15 Correspondence – Gretchen Swanson 
 

 

From: Gretchen Swanson, DPT, MPH [mailto:gretchen.swanson3@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 21, 2023 2:39 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Cindy Allen <Cindy.Allen@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: "Item 15: NO Car Wash at 1911 E PCH 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Dear city staff and electeds. I was involved in months of ZoneIn:CityCore resident discussions. Never 
once did the ask for a car wash. But these residents definitely wanted improved pedestrian oriented 
neighborhoods. Please vote no on item 15.  
Thank you, 
Gretchen Swanson  
Rose Park Resident 
 


